
Parent Survey: 

In an effort to improve System Practices, Broward County School District is conducting a Parent 

Survey.  We value your opinion and ask that you please take time to complete this survey. In order  

to complete the survey, paste the following link in new browser window: 

 https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/158337/p568  Please be assured that your 

responses to this survey will be anonymous. Your honest opinion is appreciated. Thank you for 

taking your time to complete the survey. QR code works but the link must be opened in a new 

window. The survey window is from March 1, 2021 through April 30,   2021. 
 

 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org%2Fsurveys%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7Csvitale%40browardschools.com%7Cd5cc9d86a1024b3e615108d8dfe06857%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637505502232346520%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=fDZZChGteOb%2FVwX4v3xgwRkEJRZlDc9ILTDUqReys9k%3D&amp;reserved=0

